

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"We can do hard things."

May 9, 2024

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families.

I would like to express my sincere thanks to Mrs. Grover and all those who helped out at the St. Stan's Golf Outing. The weather was beautiful and a great time was had by everyone who attended! Many thanks as well to the Barber Family, who again donated and ran our Mother's Day flower Sale. We are so grateful for all of our family donations that help our school. Some dates to remember:

- May 10 Student Council 5-8 School Dance Litany/Benediction 8:00 AM
- May 14 Science Fair/STREAM Fair 7:00
- May 16 7th Grade Snack Sale
- May 17 Field Day
- May 19 Children's Mass 9:00 AM

Due to Field Day being postponed to next Friday, we will provide lunch tomorrow for all students which will include pizza, chips, and a drink. This has been generously donated by Deacon Dave and Patricia Halas. The cafeteria will not be open, so if your child does not like pizza, please send them in with a lunch.

Tonight is our HSA meeting for anyone interested in joining the HSA Executive Board. Interested parents can come to the school at 7:00 PM and report to the teacher's room located on the first floor next to the office. There will be another general HSA meeting to announce the 2024-2025 Executive Board and wrap-up the current school year. Please consider joining!

Finally, I would like to congratulate our second-grade students who made their First Holy Communion on Saturday. May God be with them and continue to bless them always.

Warmest Regards

Lori Hodder Principal